
"Let me make my opinion on the KWB initiative perfectly clear. I am in support of this 
initiative and what it means to the future of Worthington. I would also like to make 
something else perfectly clear. If I am elected to city council, I will do everything in my 
power to make sure that we have responsible development proposals. Proposals that 
will never again include high density apartment dwellings complete with a transient 
population and projects which cause unnecessary traffic congestion. To solve any 
problem you must go to the root of the problem. Thank you.” 

Sean Demaree,  
Candidate for Worthington City Council 
August, 2015


